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VICTORY CORPS TO BE ORGANIZED IN H. SCHOOL
Bailey Lags  In Sc r ap  D rive

In co-operation v/ith 
the United States gov
ernment Bailey school 
Is sponsoring a scrap 
drive so that the de
fense factories may 
continue unlimited 
production.
First t?/o weeks of 

the drive totals 15p00 
pounds. Encouraging 
students to Increase 
their poundage, Mr, 
Walker has announced a 
free admission to the 
school movie for each 

student bringing one 
hundred po\mds and, 
likewise, to the room 
in each department of 
the school leading in 
pounds a free adniis- 
slon.

SCHOOLS COMPETE

All schools of Nash 
County arc competing 
in this drive. To date 
Bailey is not among 
the schools leading. 
Parents are urged to 
aid in securing the 
scrap.

SCHOOL PURCHASES 
SET OF WORLD BOOKS
For the benefit of 
the grammar grades as 
well as high school 
the library has ob
tained this fall a new 
nineteen volume set of 
World Books,
Mrj; Walker announces 
that the cost was$8750 
and is to be paid for 
by monthly payments of ^20.00.

Special Bijlletin 

ho rn  Uncle Sem
Students who haven’t 

brought to school the 
six cents I requested; 
please do so at once, 
I want' our soldiers 
to fight under the 
best posfilblo condl-' 
tions; you can help mo. 
You see, five ccnts of 
the requested money 
goes to the Red Gross, 
I don’t need to say 
anymore, becausc every 
American knov/s v;hat 
the Red Cross has done 
and is doing. The oth
er penny of that money 
helps equip a first- 
aid kit for some sold
ier on the fighting 
front. Come on. Stu
dents, this is our 
v/ar I

UNCLE SAM

UBRAWAN RETURNS
Miss Perrel, former 

WPA librarian, returns 
two days a week this 
year in order to keep 
the library ’function
ing properly.
For her services she 

will rcceivo a small 
salary from the school 
funds,
High school students 

may receive books on 
Tuesday;grammar grades^ 
Wednesday,
Later Mr, V/alker 

hopes to have an NYA 
girl in'charge of the 
library.

BOARD TO DETERMINE 

APPLICANTS QUALITIES

Victory Corps groups 
or clubs are to be or
ganised in the high 
school v;lth the begin
ning of long schedule. 
To be a member of this 
organization each stu
dent will be required 
to fill out an appli
cation passed upon by 
a board, pi-obably made 
up of high school 
teachers, who will 
select students quali
fied for the courses,‘

VARIED SUBJECTS

The different groups 
will study a variety 
of subjects; as, hand
ling of machinery, 
first aid, home nurs
ing, duties of fire 
and air raid wardens, 
assisting In harvest
ing of farm crops, and 
helping in salvage 
campaigns,

STATED OBJECTIVES

Three objectives of 
the corps are (1) to 
harden young American 
bodies to fit them for 
any required services, 
(2) to develop stu
dents spiritually and 
morally as well as 
physically, and (3) to 
train them for defense 
occupations._____

Honor Roll
(FOR SEPTEMBER)

MARGARET BROV\fN 
FLORENCE JOYNER 
HORACE HIGH 
CARL V/ALKER JR. 
CHRISTINE FINCH


